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I'd	like	to	comment	on	the	3	proposed	options.	Option	1	is	suitable	although	you	could	find	that	one
area	of	the	shire	would	provide	all	the	councillors	with	some	areas	not	represented	at	all.
Option	2	is	my	preferred	as	ward	boundaries	would	most	likely	remain	the	same	and	2	councilors
for	each	ward	would	be	sufficient.	Ie	if	one	wasn't	available	the	ward	would	still	be	represented.
And	this	model	would	be	similar	to	what	we	currently	have.	And	you	know	people	don't	like	change!
Option	3	is	unsuitable	as	I	feel	boundaries	recommended	are	not	in	the	best	interests	of	the	ward
they	represent.	And	1	councilors	per	ward	means	some	wards	would	not	be	represented	at
meetings	if	councilors	was	unavailable.


